From: dfa4a28.sm.DOH_EI_Prg <NCDOH_Early_Intervention@hhsnassaucountyny.us>
Sent: Thursday, December 31, 2020 9:55 AM
Subject: Nassau County Revised Make Up Policy Effective 01/01/2021
 
The BEI has just issued a new makeup policy (see attached).  This new policy is effective tomorrow, 1/1/21.  All new, initial IFSPs developed on or after 1/1/21 and all existing IFSPs that are reviewed or amended on or after 1/1/21 will have the new makeup policy in effect.  The new Makeup Policy and Billing Regulations form is attached.  Please start using this form immediately.
 
To summarize, a makeup visit must be provided within two weeks (14 calendar days) after the date of the missed session for all IFSPs (initial, reviews or amendments) on or after 1/1/21. 
 
Thank you in advance for your anticipated cooperation with this last minute policy change.
 
Hope everyone has a Healthy and Happy New Year (and 2021 is a better year)!!!!
 
 
Early Intervention Program
Nassau County Department of Health
Office of Children with Special Needs
60 Charles Lindbergh Blvd, Ste 100
Uniondale, NY  11553-3683
(516) 227-8647 phone
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(516) 227-8661 referral
(516) 227-8662 referral fax
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